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We have been doing lots of work on speaking 

and oracy this year and were very pleased to 

be given a bronze award from the Oracy Hub 

for all our work. 

 

 

 

 

 
The Weavers, who support the school in many 

ways, came and gave the Rights Rangers their 

certificates in assembly today. Thanks to the 

rangers for all their hard work this year 

helping us to get ready for our United Nations 

Rights Respecting Schools reaccreditation.  

It was lovely to see so many parents this 

week - thank you for making the time to come 

and support your children at sports day and at 

our Art week exhibition. Our summer fete was 

also a success, in spite of the rain, so thanks to 

everyone who helped us raise over £3,000 for 

the school. 

The children will be meeting their new 

teachers on Monday morning – although we do 

sadly have some staff leaving at the end of 

term, we are fully staffed for September.  

Last, but certainly not least, 

congratulations to Victoria and Seanan for 

passing their grade 1 violin exams.  

These children will receive a 

praise postcard this week:  

Sprouts – the whole class 

Broccoli – Tate and Ianthe 

Beetroot – Albie, Ikram and 

Arham 

Curly Kale – Lina and Evie 

Basil – Louie and Pearl 

Thyme – Hayley and Reuben 

Lavender – Umamah and Gabby 

Mint – James and Erykah 

Cherry – Byron and Asiyah 

Rowan – Nina and Nathaniel 

The whole of Year 6 for their 

amazing production of Fantastic 

Mr Fox. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 19th  July, Rock Steady concerts: - check your emails to find out when your child is performing 
Wednesday 19th  July,  Year 6 disco, finishes at 5.45 pm 
Friday 21st July, Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly, families welcome 
SCHOOL CLOSES AT 2PM ON Friday 21st July and reopens on Tuesday 5th September 

Please look out for 
these boxes in your 
local Tesco and ask 
for a blue token to put 
in our box when you 
do our your shopping. 
It could help us earn 
up to £1,500 for 
gardening projects – 
so please ask for the 
tokens when you shop 
at any of our local 

Tesco stores. 

Lost property 
As usual we have masses of un-named lost property around school. We have sorted it into age groups with the help of parent 
volunteers and it is presently in the library. We will try to put it out in the playground at the end of the day or please feel free to 
come and look through it in the library. Any unclaimed, un-named items in good condition will be washed and recycled for our 

nearly-new uniform store. 


